
hose of us who knew Emma P. Terrell, whether it was six weeks or 25 years, know the photograph above epitomizes the 
free, open and friendly spirit that she imparted to everyone who crossed her path. Emma’s employment at the law school 

began in April 1979 and continued through several deans, numerous staff members and thousands of students and alumni.  
Most of us remember getting to know, working with and having fun with Emma.  Her comprehensive involvement in all 

things law school and her terrific (and sometimes terrifying) anecdotes connected us all.  

Emma worked at the law school for more than 25 years.  For the last 20, she was a dean’s office administrative specialist and served 
under five different deans.  Below are some of their words regarding this special person.


